
From: Allsorts Youth Project [allsortsyouth@yahoo.com] 

Sent: 14 April 2011 13:54 

To: Specific Duties 

Subject: consultation on review of equality act 
We are a small equalities organisation serving a protected characteristic group. I was involved in the 
consultation for the original Equality Act. 
 
I think what you are thinking of amending is ill-thought through. This consultation period and the 
nature of the consultation is not fit for purpose. It was also a poorly written document which repeats 
itself and does not show a genuine understanding of the Equality Act. 
 
You are proposing to water down the legislation and enabling public bodies to get off the hook in 
terms of compliance. The changes you are proposing are wrong and unhelpful to all the citizens of the 
UK not just those who have protected characteristics. 
 
You say you are trying cut out red tape. You are demonstrating with such consultation documents and 
processes that you have no yet understood what it is to govern. It cannot be slap dash in this way. It 
is the law and therefore requires red tape and due process. 
 
Better perhaps to keep away from amending legislaiton you don't understand or grasp the need for in 
the first place? 
   
best wishes 

Jess Wood 
Project Director 
Allsorts Youth Project 
Young People's Centre 
69 Ship Street 
Brighton 
BN1 1AE 
 
I work part-time on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays each week. 

 

http://www.allsortsyouth.org.uk 
Tel: 01273 721211 

 

Allsorts Youth Project supports young people under 26 who are lesbian, gay, 
bisexual, trans or unsure (LGBTU) of their sexuality and/or gender.  

 
Become a fan of Allsorts on Facebook:http://www.facebook.com/allsortsyouth 

You can also follow us on Twitter:http://twitter.com/allsortsyouth 
 

Allsorts is a registered charity. Charity number:1123014 and a company limited by guarantee and 
registered in England and Wales: Company number: 4154118  

 
[This email and any attachments with it are intended for the addressee only. It may be confidential 
and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.While every care has been taken to 

check this outgoing e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility to carry out any checks upon receipt.] 

 


